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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

PIs print. 

H <hrod17@clintonemail.com > 

Thursday, January 14, 2010 5:42 PM 

'JilotyLC@state.gov' 
Fw: Haiti 

  

	Original Message 

From: Zachary Isco 

To: H 

Sent: Thu Jan 14 08:38:09 2010 

Subject: Haiti 

  

Madam Secretary- Col Petronzio asked me to send you the below, I hope one day you have the opportunity to meet 

him. Thanks for getting back to me and forwarding his request. Can't wait to see you next week...xoz 

> Madam Secretary- 

> 

> My name is Pete Petronzio and I am the commander of the 24th Marine 

> Expeditionary Unit and I wanted to thank you for your efforts 
> yesterday in trying to assist in getting my unit to Haiti. As I am 

> sure you are aware there are a number of factors that go into military 

> decision making and we were not selected as the unit of choice but 

> Marines will be moving soon and that is what is important. The Marine 

> Corps selection of which unit to send is not however the topic of my 

> note. Madam Secretary I did not vote for you (I'm not a registered 

> Democrat) but yesterday I realized that you gained from me something 

> infinitely more important than my vote and that was my complete 

> respect. I can only assume how crazy your schedule can be but you 

> stopped to take the time to listen when it would have been very easy 

> not to and something like that means the world to a simple Marine like 

> me. A short e-mail has had a very definite impact on me and for that 

> I do not know how to thank you. 

> Respectfully 

> Pete Petronzio 
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